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28th February 2025 

Shropshire Community Health Practitioner  

On Wednesday 5th March, Lynsey Ray, who is our local  0 – 19 Healthy Child Support Practitioner, will be 

holding a drop-in session in the  school hall from 8.30am until 9.30am. She will be able to advise and offer 

support with healthy eating, restricted diets, toileting, sleeping and dental care.  

She has a wide variety of resources and advice so please pop along.  

Wear it Red Donations 

We are pleased to share that £504.25 was raised for the Air Ambulance through our Wear It Red day. 

Thank you for your generous support. 

World Book Day 

6th March 2025 

 

 

 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on 6th March in school.  On this day, children are welcome to 

dress up as their favourite book character or bring their favourite book into school.   

We will be celebrating the day with lots of fun, enjoyable activities to promote reading.   

Your child will receive a £1 book token to spend on a FREE book, or to save £1 on another full price book 

of their choice.  

Full details are available at www.worldbookday.com where you can see the fabulous books that are on  

offer this year. 

 Dinner Money  -  Year 3-Year 6 children 

Please ensure that your child’s ParentPay account has sufficient funds to cover their school dinner if 

they are staying for a meal. All dinners must be paid for in advance. If there are insufficient funds, an  

alternative meal may be provided.  

Contact Details and Consent 

Please remember to keep your contact details up to date on Arbor.   

If you ever want to withdraw your consent for the Academy to process your data, please fill in the  

consent withdrawal form which is available on our website.   

Weekly Newsletter 

Uniform Reminder  -  Shoes 

Please remember that children should be wearing black school shoes – no slip on shoes, boots, open-toed 

sandals or heels.  Heels/open-toed sandals/slip on shoes are not suitable for children running around on 

the playground.  Without appropriate footwear, children will only access indoor play.  Boots can be worn to 

school, but children must change into their school shoes on arrival.  



 

 

 

 

Archery - 11th February 2025 

 

On Friday 14th February, Key Stage 2 children participated in an exciting archery competition. The pupils 

competed on behalf of their houses, accumulating their score to try and win bonus points in this year’s 

House Competition. They took turns aiming at targets set up in the school hall, before having their final  

attempts . With focused concentration, the children demonstrated their developing skills, showing both  

precision and teamwork. The competition encouraged sportsmanship, while also fostering confidence and 

co-ordination. The event was wonderfully run by Telford and Wrekin Sports Partnership, who commented 

on how well-behaved and engaged the children of Redhill were and stated,  

“Your Sports Captains were nothing short of sensational!” 

The results: 

Wright—886 points 

Darwin—789 points 

Brookes—784 points 

Webb—725 points 

 

Well done to Wright House on an amazing result and all of the children for taking part. 

 

  




